[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
[Date]

[Recipient Name]
[University Name]
[University Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]
Dear [Recipient Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request detailed information regarding the
quarantine guidelines established by [University Name] in light of the ongoing health situation.

As a student of [Your Degree Program/Department] at [University Name], it is important for me
to understand the university's expectations and protocols surrounding quarantine measures,
especially concerning any upcoming travel or on-campus activities.

Could you please provide clarification on the following aspects:

Current quarantine requirements for students returning from travel.
Testing protocols prior to and after quarantine.

Resources available for students during the quarantine period.
Any specific procedures to report symptoms or exposure.

Your assistance in this matter would be greatly appreciated, as it will help me and my fellow
students to navigate these guidelines effectively.

Thank you for your attention to this request. | look forward to your prompt response.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Student ID (if applicable)]



